
 
 
 
 

To All Market Stakeholders 
 
 

FUTURE OF THE MARKETS PROJECT 
SECOND UPDATE 

 
 
 
The Future of the Markets Project which will analyse the current 
operation and future needs of Sydney Markets, continues to progress. 
 
Following a call for proposals which closed on Monday 16 May 2016, 
organisations for the Project are being assessed and will be shortlisted. 
 
The next step will be for the shortlisted organisations to formally present 
their proposals to the Master Plan Committee for consideration prior to 
a recommendation to the Board. 
 
SML will keep Market stakeholders updated as this project continues to 
progress.  
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